
NAHMA HUD Update: New Chapter of Handbook 4350.1 Posted for Review and Comments 
 
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Below, please find updates to HUD Handbook 4350.1, “Multifamily Asset Management and Project 
Servicing.” The chapter revisions include:              
  

         Chapter 8.03 – Servicing and Monitoring HUD-Held Mortgages 
  

Please send us any comments by Friday, August 18th. For more information on HUD Handbook 4350.1 
chapter revisions, please click here. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 

 
  

Additional Updates to Handbook 4350.1 Posted for Review 

  
One additional draft chapter of the “Multifamily Asset Management and Project 
Servicing” HUD Handbook 4350.1 has been posted to the “Multifamily Policy Drafting 
Table” for a 30-day review period.  As many of you know, the handbook serves as a 
resource for staff, industry partners, and owners and agents.  Please use this link to 
access the following newly posted chapter:  
  

 Chapter 8.03 Servicing and Monitoring HUD-Held Mortgages   
  
We will continue to release additional revised chapters as they become available.  In the 
meantime, we look forward to your participation in the process through your submission 
of feedback. 
 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/DRAFT-HUD-Handbook-4350.1-Chapter-8.03-Servicing-and-Monitoring-HUD-Held-Mortgages.pdf
https://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/program_offices/housing/mfh/MFH_policy_drafts/4350-1
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